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Manager's Introduction

As we write this newsletter, we have been reflecting on what a full and joy-packed
summer it’s been here at our home. Thank you to everyone - residents, relatives,
volunteers and our brilliant team, who helped make the past few months so special.
Grab a cuppa and enjoy a peek into our summer highlights!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

Virtual Scandinavian Cruise

Our residents embarked on an exciting virtual Scandinavian cruise, setting sail from
the port of Newcastle and charting a course for Denmark! The journey began with
Second in Command, Captain Mary, personally signing everyone’s boarding passes,
ensuring a smooth departure for all. Throughout the week, the First Officer will be
inviting guests to join the Captain’s table, making this adventure even more
memorable. Be sure to follow our Facebook page for the latest updates and photos
from our cruise experience!

Summer Sunshine

The beautiful summer weather has given us plenty of opportunities to enjoy the great
outdoors. Residents have been taking afternoon walks in our lovely garden, soaking
up the sunshine and admiring the blooming flowers. We’ve also hosted delightful
barbecues, where everyone could relax and socialise in the fresh air, making the
most of the warm, sunny days.

Annual Beach Day

Our much-anticipated Annual Beach Day was a resounding success! We were lucky
to have perfect weather for a day of seaside fun. Residents enjoyed classic fish and
chips, delicious ice cream, and fantastic entertainment provided by Brian Jay. It was
a lovely day that brought smiles to everyone’s faces.

#GladtoCare Week

We celebrated GladtoCare Week, during which we shone a light on all the wonderful
work done by everyone at Penrose Court and other care homes throughout the UK.
Throughout the week, we had different activities each day for all to share and enjoy.

Motivation Monday & Tune It Up Tuesday

We kicked off the week with Motivation Monday, bringing staff and residents together
for a fun Pilates session to get everyone moving and ready for the days ahead. On
Tuesday, the home was filled with music as staff and residents teamed up to choose
their favourite tunes throughout the day, creating a joyful and lively atmosphere for
all to enjoy.

Wellness Wednesday

Midweek was all about relaxation and self-care. Our staff enjoyed pampering
sessions in the salon, including facials, foot massages, hand massages, and
haircuts—a well-deserved treat!

Tasty Thursday

Thursday had a Spanish flair as our chef served up delicious dishes from Spain at
our residents’ request. One of our care team members, who is from Spain, gave a
talk about her home country, sparking lots of questions and conversation. Everyone
enjoyed a wonderful afternoon together.

Feel Good Friday

We wrapped up the week with our Feel Good Friday Awards Ceremony, celebrating
outstanding team members across categories such as nurse, carer, kitchen,
housekeeper, volunteer, and ancillary staff. Residents, relatives, and staff all voted
for the winners, who were presented with certificates and prizes. Adding to the fun,
staff dressed up as their heroes, making for a special afternoon!

Well Done Team

We are delighted to announce a successful outcome from our recent Care Quality
Commission (CQC) visit. Our team’s hard work and commitment have been
recognised, and we are proud to celebrate this achievement together. Well done,
team!

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to
recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
CareHome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Reviews
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